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Judge Rachel Graham of the Wisconsin Court of Appeals is seeking a judicial law clerk for the 2024-2025 
term, with an August 1, 2024 start date.  Judicial law clerks assist with legal research; opinion writing, editing, 
and review; supervision of interns; and other duties as directed by Judge Graham.  Candidates for the 
position should have strong critical thinking and writing skills and good attention to detail.   
 
Applicants are required to submit the following application materials:  cover letter, resume, law school 
transcript (unofficial is fine), writing sample, and a list of three references.  Applicants may also submit up to 
three letters of reference, but such letters are not required.   
 
Please submit all materials and direct any questions to Judge Graham’s judicial assistant, Roberta Bushéy, at 
roberta.bushey@wicourts.gov.  Applications will be accepted until the position is filled, and will be evaluated 
on a rolling basis. 
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